ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ SỐ 8 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7 ILEARN SMART WORLD

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. Choose the word th	hat has different sound	l in the underlined pa	rt.
1. A. a <u>cc</u> ident	B. <u>c</u> ookies	C. traffi <u>c</u>	D. <u>c</u> arry
2. A. enter <u>ed</u>	B. lov <u>ed</u>	C. kick <u>ed</u>	D. discover <u>ed</u>
3. A. mov <u>i</u> ng	B. romant <u>i</u> c	C. exciting	D. frightening
II. Choose the word	with a different stress p	pattern.	
4. A. construct	B. horror	C. pancake	D. sausage
5. A. highlight	B. regard	C. critic	D. circle
III. Choose the best of	answer.		
6. He is driving his ca	ar too fast but he is not	wearing his	
A. seatbelt	B. helmet	C. hat	D. coat
7. The little boy is wa	alking at the side of the	road towards a zebra	
A. passing	B. crossing	C. taking	D. doing
8. Why should pedest	trians wear light colore	d in the d	lark?
A. gloves	B. hats	C. clothes	D. jeans
9. The film is a big	because the	audience enjoy it a lo	t.
A. failure	B. start	C. finish	D. success
10. The film is based	on a book that was	fifteen years	s ago.
A. read	B. opened	C. written	D. closed
11. They haven't	which film to	see tonight.	
A. decided	B. wanted	C. liked	D. watched
12. People wear beau	tiful and p	parade through the stre	eets during the festival in this country.
A. jeans	B. gloves	C. boots	D. costumes
13. The festival	place every two	o years.	D. costumes
A. takes	B. happens	C. has	D. holds
14. During Tet holida	y, weour	houses with apricot of	f peach blossoms.
A. decorate	B. make	C. build	D. close
15. Tom	eat so many lollipops.	It's bad for his teeth.	
A. should	B. must	C. shouldn't	D. can't
IV. Write the correct	form of the word give	n.	
16. Young and inexpo	erienced are	e the most likely to ha	ve an accident. (DRIVE)
17. When young male	e drivers have their frie	nds in the car, their dr	iving usually becomes (BAD)
18. We to	move to a bigger hous	se last month. (DECIS)	ION)

Loigiaihay.com

19. The film w	vas so interesting that Peter saw it from	to the end. (BEGIN)
20	voluntarily contribute their money and other	r things to celebrate the festival together.
(VILLAGE)		

- V. Listen and decide if each statement is true or false or not given.
- **21.** Garret A. Morgan lives in a rich family since he is born.
- 22. He is famous all over the world for his imagination.
- 23. In 1901, he sells the idea of a special belt at the price of \$150.
- **24.** When Morgan witnesses the car accident of his mother, he thinks of a traffic light.
- 25. Morgan spends the amount of money from selling the idea of traffic light on an abroad trip.
- VI. Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the following questions.

The Pacific Rim Whale Festival

Every year, about 20,000 grey whales swim past the west coast of Vancouver Island. The whales travel from Mexico to the Arctic and back again. The whole trip is about 16,000 kilometres. Every March, the people who live around the Pacific Rim National Park have a festival to celebrate the whales' journey. The festival is the Pacific Rim Whale Festival. The whales travel very close to the shore as they swim north. This allows people to gather together to watch the whales from land and from boats.

Nanaimo Bathtub Race

On the east coast of Vancouver Island, you can see people moving through the water in a strange type of boat. In the Nanaimo Bathtub Race, all the boats are made from bathtubs. The city of Nanaimo is home to the oldest and most famous bathtub boat race in the world. Today, Nanaimo World Championship Bathtub Race is a serious sport that attracts many racers and visitors from around the world.

- **26.** How many grey whales swim near Vancouver Island every year?
- A. 15,000
- B. 16,000
- C. 20,000
- D. No one knows.
- **27.** Where do the grey whales start their annual trip?
- A. Vancouver Island

- B. the Arctic
- C. somewhere in the open ocean
- D. Mexico
- **28.** According to the reading, why is it easy for people to see the whales?
- A. The people use binoculars.
- B. The whales swim close to land.
- C. The people are also swimming in the water.
- D. They fly over the whales in helicopters.
- **29.** Where does the Nanaimo Bathtub Race happen?
- A. Far off the north coast of Vancouver Island.
- B. On the South Shore of Vancouver Island.
- C. On the west side of Vancouver Island.
- D. On the east side of Vancouver Island.

Loigiaihay.com

	l about every boat in			
A. Each boat can c	earry three people.			
B. Every boat is m	ade from a bathtub.			
C. Every boat gets	a safety inspection.			
D. All the boats ha	ive sails.			
VII. Read the lette	er and choose the bes	t answer to fill in eac		
Dear Mark,				
How are you? I'm	writing to tell you al	oout the great film I (3	31) last Satu	urday at the cinema. I went
to see Titanic with	some friends. Titanic	is a romantic film, wh	nich was directed (32)	James Cameron.
It stars Leonardo	DiCaprio and Kate V	Vinslet. The film is al	bout the sinking of t	the ship Titanic on its first
voyage. The main	characters are Jack D	awson and Rose DeWi	itt Bukater. (33)	they are from different
social classes, and	Rose is already enga	ged, they fall in love.	I won't tell you wha	t happens in case you want
to watch it! Titanio	c received a lot of po	sitive reviews because	e the plot is moving a	and, the acting is excellent.
The special effects	s, visuals, and music a	are also incredible. I th	nink it is worth (34)	·
What about you?	What type of films de	o you like? Have you	been to (35)	_ cinema lately? What did
you see? Write bac	ck and tell me.			
Yours,				
Nick				
31. A. see	B. am seeing	C. saw	D. was seen	
32. A. by	B. with	C. from	D. as	
33. A. Because	B. However	C. Despite	D. Although	
34. A. to watch	B. watching	C. watch	D. watched	
35. A. a	B. an	C. the	D. x	
VIII. Complete ea	ch of the following s	entences using the cu	es given.	
36. She/ participate	e/ Boryeong Mud Fes	stival/ three/ year/ ago	•	
=>				
37. Mud Festival/	take place/ July/ ever	y year/ Boryeong tow	n, Korea.	
=>				
38. It/ be/ originall	y/ provide people/ co	esmetics/ use/ mud/ are	ea.	
=>				
39. Participate/ fes	tival, people/ have/ g	reat excuse/ get dirty/	have fun.	
=>			CO.,	
-		utrient-rich mud/ mud	-	
=>				
		THE END		